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September 20, 2022 

Mr. Adam Niemczyk 
Stowarzyszenie Polskich Specjalistow Bombowych 
Association of Polish Bomb Specialists 

Dear Mr. Niemczyk 

It is with great pride and honor that International Association of Bomb 
Technicians and Investigators (IABTI) receive the Piotr Molak Grand Award 
from the Association of Polish Bomb Specialists (SPSB). 

This prestigious recognition is accepted with immense appreciation. 

We (IABTI) find it extremely encouraging to know that IABTI is succeeding in 
its global mission to provide relevant and up-to-date information that can aide in 
the safety and success of our partners around the world. 

We look forward to a continued relationship and working together in cooperation 
related to matters of mutual concern. 

Sincerely, 

Wally Meeks 
International Director 
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